
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As part of the embankment repair 
along the northeast side of the bridge 
over San Joaquin River, the adjacent 
roadway will be reconstructed with 
new pavement material.   

 

  

For Questions & Comments About the Project, Please Call 
209.968.4873 or Email PWHowardRepairs@sjgov.org. 

For Project Updates, Please Scan QR Code or Visit: 
https://www.sjgov.org/department/pwk/news 

 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 
NOVEMBER 17 AND NOVEMBER 18, 2022   

HOWARD ROAD EMBANKMENT REPAIR  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

HOWARD ROAD 
TEMPORARILY CLOSED 
AT SAN JOAQUIN RIVER 

 

The Howard Road bridge over San Joaquin River will be CLOSED to all traffic to facilitate 
pavement reconstruction. The road will be closed on Thursday, November 17, and will reopen 
on Saturday, November 19, 2022. Detour signs will be in place to direct drivers to use Roberts 
Road, W. Highway 4 (W. Charter Way), and Interstate-5 around the construction zone.  
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